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What have we been learning? 

We had a great time at the multi skills event at KLB. The children enjoyed learning many new sports 

skills and meeting other children from local primary schools. Thank you to our parents volunteers for 

coming with us. 

              

In science, we have planted our first bean seeds, which we will be observing over the next few 

weeks, thinking about what they need to grow and survive 

          

Jet Class had our first recorder lesson on Tuesday and we loved it. The children learnt the note ‘B’ 

and cannot wait until their next lesson.   

 

         



 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 

 

In maths we will be continuing our learning about 3d 

shapes and their properties. 

 

In DT we will be designing our own patchwork square 

for the class patchwork quilt. 

 

 

Home learning 

 

Maths home learning will be coming home this week 

focusing on 2d and 3d shape properties and lines of 

symmetry. 

 

We still need off cuts of materials to make our 

patchwork quilt, please send them into school if you 

have any at home. 

We know that the children love to bring things in from 

home to show but we will only be reviewing learning 

from home linked to our topic of the Queen and the 

Royals this term. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

 

 

 


